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Tom Izor called the meeting to order at 6:39 p.m. 

 

Members Present:  Tom Izor, Dennis Cordell, Anna Sizemore  

 

Members Absent:  Daryl Weller 

 

Visitors:  Mike Moyer, Jackson Township Trustee 

 

VISITOR COMMENTS:  

 

Mr. Moyer stated that per Derek Shell the handicap access grant is to go before the 

Montgomery County Commissioners on July 22 for approval. 

 

He then stated that at a joint meeting of the Township and Village, the Park Board hiring 

a Park administrator was discussed.  A lot of feedback will be needed before a decision 

is made. 

 

Mr. Cordell stated that he understands the need for a single go to person but he is not 

sure about it being a paid position. 

 

Mr. Moyer stated he has an issue with the MudCats having a 5013c status.  He has 

questions about who controls the money and whether or not there is a board. 

 

The Board then discussed the baseball fields, a proposed building, lighting and the need 

for a strategic plan. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Izor to approve the June 10, 2021 regular meeting 

minutes as submitted.   ALL IN FAVOR.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

FINANCE REPORT: 

 

None. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

 

None. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
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Mrs. Sizemore stated that the pool is going well. 154 passes have been sold, 91 resident 

and 63 non-resident. 29 kids participated in the first session of swim lessons and 26 are 

scheduled for the second session. 8 pool parties were held in June, 8 so far in July and 

12 are scheduled for the rest of the month. August is filling up. 

 

BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS: 

 

Mr. Izor stated the picnic tables are in. Mr. Cordell and Mr. Weller will put them together. 

 

The Board then briefly discussed refunds for the community center with it being 

determined to follow what we have done in the past and issue refunds. 

 

Increasing rent at the community center will be discussed at a later date. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There being no further business, motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Izor to adjourn the 

meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Anna M. Sizemore 


